Event on May 25th, postponed!
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We are sorry to inform you that due to the current situation in Bangkok the seminar of Dr.
Calabrese and Dr. Prapon will be postponed. We will keep you informed of the new date for this
event. We are sorry for any inconvenience it may have caused and we are looking forward to
see you soon.




